
Susan Dunning
Freeport
LD 2077
Representative Zeigler, Senator Lawrence, and Members of the Energy, Utilities and 
Technology Committee --
LD 2077: Please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS.
In a state like Maine, it is unconscionable to even consider passing a bill that limits 
options for how people heat their homes. In addition, it is simply inappropriate for 
any government to limit consumers' access to an affordable and relatively clean 
source of energy.
Again, please vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD 2077.
Respectfully,
Susan Dunning
Freeport, Maine


